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Cassell Kristalyn

From: Donovan Richard

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:09 PM

To: Cassell Kristalyn

Subject: FW: SB215 and SB501

Let’s put this in the record for 215. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Richard Donovan 

Session Committee Administrator 

Senate Education and Workforce Development Committee 

Phone:   (503) 986-1503 

Fax:         (503) 986-1814 

 

From: Denise Keep [mailto:cafssdenise@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 1:54 PM 

Subject: SB215 and SB501 

 
As a resident of the Molalla River School District, I am writing you to encourage your support of our Molalla Indian mascot 
and all of the other schools in the state.   
 
The Molalla Indian tribe is extinct so they can not speak up for the honor that their community gives them with our  high 
school Molalla Indian mascot designation.   
 
It is an honor not a slur. Our glass is half full, not half empty. We look to the positive, not the negative.  
 
I hope that you will too.  

Denise Keep 
General Manager  
Commercial Air Filtration 
cafssdenise@aol.com 
 

 


